
 
 
 
 

The Federation of Kintore Way Nursery School & Children’s Centre & The Grove 
Nursery School 

 

Governors’ Allowances Policy  
 
General Principle 
 
The governors of the Federation of Kintore Way Nursery School & Children’s Centre and The Grove 
Nursery School understand that any expenses they claim would draw upon each school’s funds. It is 
not normal practice for governors to claim nominal out of pocket expenses. 
 
Childcare 
 
We want to support governors who are parents and we aim to provide a crèche for three full 
Governing Body Meetings and two training sessions per year. 
 
Exceptional Circumstances 
 
Travel or childcare cost may deter individual governors from attending a conference, seminar or 
meeting on behalf of the Federation.  In these circumstances the Governing Body will allow governors 
to claim their expenses providing that the total claim has been agreed in advance with both the Chair 
of Governors and the Executive Headteacher. 
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